
            

Barratta Constructed Treatment Wetland: 

~ field visit ~ 
 

✓ Do you want to visit a treatment wetland in the Burdekin? 

✓ Would you like to learn more about how these systems work?  

✓ Are you interested in hearing the preliminary water quality results? 

 

 

 

 

When: 24 September 2019   

    9:15am – 11am 

Meet at: Corner of Barratta Rd and Keith 

Venables Rd, Upper Haughton 

Who: Anyone interested in treatment 

systems for improving water quality: 

extension officers, NRM officers, water 

and land managers, industry, farmers.  

 

All welcome! 

For more information and to RSVP contact: 

 

BBIFMAC:  

Phone: (07) 47 834344 

Text: 0417 429 586 

Email: arwen@bbifmac.org.au  

 

What to wear? Hat, long sleeved shirt, boots or closed in shoes, 

long trousers (recommended).           Refreshments provided! 

mailto:arwen@bbifmac.org.au

